
Table Tennis Club – APM report 

 

 

 

Everyone continues to enjoy playing Table Tennis; our membership has 

remained steady with attendance ranging from 10-18 throughout the year on a 

Tuesday evening 6pm -8pm, playing on 3 tables as we book the annex too.  We 

have invested in an Ipong which is a training machine, churning out ping pong 

balls with spin at a terrific pace literally keeping members on their toes.  We 

have a match planned against Westall and although everyone’s skill has 

improved we are still looking for a coach.  Internal club tournaments with pub 

suppers are a twice yearly event and lots of fun.  If you’d like to know more, do 

get in touch. 

 


